
 Serving the Communities of Anmore, Belcarra, Coquitlam, Port Coquitlam and Port Moody 

 
 

 

 
December 21, 2017 
 
 

Small Regular Catchment Changes 
 
To comply with the class size and composition legal requirements and manage enrolment pressures the school 
district presented proposals on changes to small regular catchment areas at a public information session with 
a request for written feedback on those proposed changes.  
 
No parents attended the information session in regards to these proposed changes and the district received 
no feedback on these proposed changes which included:  
 

 Mountain View Elementary/Porter Street Elementary;  

 Cape Horn Elementary/Rochester Elementary;  

 Pitt River Middle/Montgomery Middle; and  

 Centennial Secondary/Port Moody Secondary. 
 
After a final review, decisions have been reached to accept the proposed changes as outlined in the initial 
presentation, which is posted above.  
 
These changes allow for the alignment of the catchment boundaries between levels and will take effect in 
September 2018 for the 2018-2019 school year and will apply to all students new to the district or new to a 
school level. 
 
Additional specific information on these changes will be provided to families in 2018. 
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